

PLANNING AND SUSTAINABILITY • CITY OF NORTHAMPTON

planning • conservation • zoning • northampton GIS • historic • community preservation • central business architecture

Wayne Feiden, FAICP, Director of Planning and Sustainability • wfeiden@northamptonma.gov • 413-587-1265

Bicycle and Pedestrian Subcommittee meeting 7:30 AM to 8:55 AM, Wednesday August 1, 2018 210 Main St., 2nd Floor City Hall, Planning & Sustainability, Northampton (use front door)

MEMBERS

Debin Bruce	Maggie Chan (DPW) ☑	Michael DiPasquale ✓
Wayne Feiden (Plan) 🗹	Eric Boudreau 🗹	James Lowenthal- not available
	Jo Ella Tarbutton ☑	Ruthy Woodring 🗹

Meeting canceled due to vacation schedules.

